
Confirmation Preparation Letter 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We know that many of you have been waiting to have your child confirmed at St. Peter’s Cathedral for awhile now.  We 

have decided to move forward with an electronic form of formation that is also abbreviated in the hopes of moving 

forward with expediency.  The Parish will be offering 4 teaching sessions that cover the fundamentals of our faith, and 

speak directly to the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

The following dates are what we can offer for such preparation: 

1. September 17th, 7:00 PM:  Who is God? 

2. September 24th, 7:00 PM:  Who am I? 

3. October 2nd, 7:00 PM:  Grace & Sacrament of Confirmation 

4. October 9th, 7:00 PM:  Two-Fold Mission of the Church (your mission) 

 

Because we are using an electronic means of teaching, we will require a consent form from parents, which is attached to 

the e-mail or registration documents.  Please fill that out.  We are also asking that at least one parent be present during 

the teachings.  The reason for involving a parent in the formative process of Confirmation preparation is so that together 

we can reinforce your child’s growth in the faith.  The Church teaches that parents have the biggest impact on their 

child’s faith-development, and the Parish and schools are called to supplement your witness and teaching.  We hope it 

will be a positive experience for you and your child.  If there are any concerns with regard to this, please contact Fr. Chris 

by e-mailing him at cpietraszko@dol.ca . 

 Please fill out, in the registration form your availability for confirmation, according to the following dates available: 

 

 

 

 

 

Our prayers are with you and your family as you begin this process.  Congratulations!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Fr. Christopher M. Pietraszko 

Dates available for Confirmation 

November 10th 6:30 PM 

November 17th 6:30 PM 

*Please register for a date on the Registration Form 
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